From: Bob Scott <bob@sundancebear.com>

Sent: Friday, November 10, 2017 3:09 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

Please keep the drilling further away than 750 feet. There is lots of vacant land with
oil/gas under and we could all live side by side friendly. I'm out of town and unable to
attend in person. 1 also don’t have a deeply studied position, but believe it can be
obvious what is and what is not safe and “friendly” on this issue. Also, what is
necessary to have due process on the activity.

Please keep my trust.
Regards,

Bob Scott
129 Camino de Lucia, Corrales, NM 87048



